Sent: Monday, Septem

To: cityclerk@princegeroge.ca

Subject: Transition house complex on Zelkwas avenue
Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click on links or open attachments unless you recognize and trust the sender and know
the content is safe.

To: Mayor and Council of Prince Geroge.

| live at 611 Zelkwas Avenue directly across the street from this Transition House Complex for women. | am opposed
to this happening in our neighbourhood. | do hope Mayor and Council really think about the families that live in this
area.

We already witness people doing drug deals, hookers doing their John's, people even abusing their drug of choice
out in the open for children to look out their windows to see. Yes first thing in the morning, really it does not matter

to these people. Episodes will only get worse, including theft.

What will happen to our property value.
What about parking.

Mayor and Council | have confidence that you will come to your senses and do the right choice. NOT in our
neighbourhood!

Thank you

Barbara Tessier
611 Zelkwas Avenue





